
Dear Parents / Carers, 

RECEPTION AND KS2 SPORTS DAY DATE CHANGE 

KS2 – Tuesday 19th July @ 9:30am (gates will remain open from drop off and will be monitored by 

a member of staff. Once the activities have begun the gates will be locked) 

Reception – Tuesday 19th July @ 1:30pm (gates will be opened at 1:30pm and will be locked once 

the activities have begun) 

Unfortunately, due to the weather forecast for next week we are making the decision to change the 

dates of the reception and KS2 sports sessions as they are both in the afternoon. We are expecting 

to hit temperatures of up to 30 degrees and we feel as though this would not be safe for the children 

when competing in the activities. Our main focus is the welfare and safety of all the children 

involved and feel this is the best course of action. 

We understand that you may have booked time off of work or moved commitments to spectate sports 

days, which is why we are writing to you now to give you as much time as possible to make 

arrangements for the new dates if you wish. 

KS1 SPORTS MORNING 

KS1 – Wednesday 13th July @ 9:30am (gates will remain open from drop off and will be monitored 

by a member of staff. Once the activities have begun the gates will be locked) 

There will be no change in the KS1 sports day as this is being held in the morning. 

 

Spectators are allowed and encouraged at this year’s sports days and we hope you are able to come 

along to support the children! Ice creams will also be on sale once the sporting events have 

concluded for each key stage (still 50p)! 

We hope you understand why we have made these changes and apologise for any inconvenience 

this may have caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Vince 

PE Lead Teacher 


